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MARSHFIELD SCHOOL COMMITTEE 

SETH VENTRESS BUILDING 

76 SOUTH RIVER STREET, MARSHFIELD, MA  02050 

March 23, 2021 

Executive Session 

6:05 p.m. 

 
In response to Governor Baker's declaration of a public health emergency and the related Emergency Executive 

Order dated March 12, 2020 as well as the Marshfield Board of Selectmen’s Declaration of Emergency on March 

17, 2020, the School Committee shall be meeting remotely until further notice.  The audioconferencing application 

Zoom will be used for this purpose.  An online link and telephone access number will be provided on all meeting 

agendas and also on the Board’s website.  This application will permit the public to access and participate in future 

Board meetings and hearings.  Instructions for joining meetings in this manner will be provided on the School 

Committee and Town Clerk’s websites.  In addition, Marshfield Community TV may provide coverage of these 

meetings. We extend our thanks for your understanding and participation in this manner, which is intended to keep 

members of the Board and the public safe.  

 

Mr. Costello called meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. 
ROLL CALL: 
Mrs. Brait   Yes 
Mrs. Campbell  (via phone) Yes 
Mr. Costello   Yes 
Mr. Greer (via phone)  Yes 
Ms. Boyd   Yes 
 
Also present was Supt. Jeffrey Granatino. 
 
Supt. Granatino updated the Committee on changes to the COVID MOA with the MEA 
pertaining to secondary (6-12) returning to full in-person instruction along with various personnel 
updates. 
 
MOTION:  Ms. Boyd moved to approve the revisions to the MOA pertaining to secondary (6-12) 
returning to full in-person instruction.  Mrs. Campbell second.  VOTE:  5-0-0. 
ROLL CALL: 
Mrs. Brait  Yes 
Mrs. Campbell  Yes 
Mr. Costello  Yes 
Mr. Greer  Yes 
Ms. Boyd  Yes 
 
MOTION:  Ms. Boyd moved to adjourn the Executive Session at 6:18 p.m.  Mrs. Campbell 
second.  VOTE:  5-0-0. 
ROLL CALL: 
Mrs. Brait  Yes 
Mrs. Campbell  Yes 
Mr. Costello  Yes 
Mr. Greer  Yes 
Ms. Boyd  Yes 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:18 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Joan M. Pozerski 
School Committee Secretary 


